
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Friday 13th November 2020 

 

NumBots Day 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

‘NumBots’ is a new computer programme that we have purchased for the children in Years 
1 and 2. It is designed to help pupils practise and learn their mathematical skills and 
knowledge in a fun and exciting way.  All the children have been given a user name and 

password which they can use to log on to the website both at school and at home.   

The website address is https://play.numbots.com/#/intro  

 

On Thursday 19th November, Cypress will be hosting a ‘NumBot’ day to launch the 
programme. Children can come to school dressed as a number and we will be having a 
special assembly to introduce it.  

 

Have a look at the dressing ideas on the next page!  

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

Miss C Wenham  
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